[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Legal Guardian

With your consent, your son or daughter ----------------------------------------------------------
had a POC rapid antigen test for SARS-CoV-2 (coronavirus) today, which produced a positive test result. Therefore, it is suspected that your child has been infected with coronavirus.
Most children experience only mild disease. Many children do not suffer at all from the infection and feel healthy and full of life. However, for adults the infection is sometimes associated with severe symptoms. In order to prevent transmission of the infection as much as possible, it is now especially important to read the following information carefully and follow the guidelines: 
As prescribed by the Infection Protection Act, we will inform the health authorities of your child’s test result and pass on your contact details in the process. The health authorities will contact you soon to advise you on how to proceed. 
Your child may not attend school until you receive further information from the health authorities. 
Please ensure that your child stays at home and does not come into contact with others outside (so-called self-isolation). It is also now very important to observe the social distancing, mask and hygiene rules.
You will be notified by the health authorities from which date your child will be able to attend school again. 
We hope that everything goes well and look forward to your child being able to return to us at school following its recovery. 
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